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NEWS RELEASE: Commission approves Idaho Power application that will allow utility to 

continue involvement with energy efficiency group. 

  

BOISE (Jan. 2, 2025) – The Idaho Public Utilities Commission has approved an application 

submitted by Idaho Power that will allow it to continue participating in the Northwest Energy 

Efficiency Alliance (NEEA) from 2025 through July of 2030. 

 

NEEA is a non-profit organization that works to maximize energy efficiency in the Northwest. 

Idaho Power is currently a member of the organization, which consists of more than 140 utilities 

working together on energy efficiency. 

 

In addition to continuing participation in the group, Idaho Power will be allowed to fund its 

involvement through the Idaho Energy Efficiency Rider. The rider is a monthly surcharge on 

customers’ bills that funds Idaho Power’s energy efficiency programs and reduce electricity 

demand. 

 

Additional information is available at: puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7411. 
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